FEB 0 8 1985

Docket No. 5002

Or. William F, Kerr, Director
Ford Nuclear Reactor

Phoenix Memorial Laboratory
The Unfversity of Michi

Ann Anbor, Michigan 47709

Dear Dr. Kerr:

Our staff has completed ts preliminary review of the University of Michigan
Emergency Response Plan dated September 1975. based upon 1ts review, the
staff Tinds that the Plan requires extensive =odification and additfonal
inf?ruation. The inadequacies are identified in the enclosed preliminary
evaluation.

Please revise the Plan to include the indicated modifications and informatfon
and re-ubmit to NRC by March 15, 1983, Following receipt of these revisions,
tho‘:taff will continue 1ts rovicw of your Plan and advise you of 1ts accept-
abilfty.

If you have any questions, please contact the Project Manager, Mr. H. Bernard
at (301) 492-9799.

Sincerely,

/ >
’
/

Cecil 0. Thomas, Chief

Standardization & Specfal
Projects Branch

Division of Licensing

cc: See next page

Enclosure;: As stated
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The Unfversity of Michigan
¢c w/enclosure(s):

Attorney General

Department of Attorney General
424 West Ottawa Street
Lansing, Michigan 48913

Mr. Reed R, Burn

Phoenix Memorial Laboratory
University of Michigan - Nerth Campus
Ann Arbor, Michigan 48109

Office of the Governor
Room 1 - Capitol Building
Lansing, Michigan 48913



